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CCAALLEENNDDAARR  

MARCH 2011 

1 MBSA Board Meeting 
7:30 pm 

8- 9 Girls Softball Clinic 
    MES Central 
 6 pm – 9 pm 

12 MANDATORY 
Managers Clinic & 
Equipment Handout 
MIS Commons 
8:30 am – 1 pm 

15-16 Girls Softball Clinic 
  MES Central 
 6 pm – 9 pm 

19 Spring Practice 
Begins 

19-20  League Appreciation 
 Event @ Sports 
 Authority 

APRIL 2011 

1 Uniform Delivery 
Deadline 

5 MBSA Board Meeting 
7:30 pm 

9 Field Maintenance 
Day – 9 am – 12 pm 

11-12 MBSA Picture Day  
MIS Commons & 
North Gym 

16 Spring Season Begins 

16 Field Maintenance Day 
Rain Date 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

SSAAVVEE  tthhee  DDAATTEE  

5/1 Blast Mustang Girls  
10U Tryouts 

6/5 MBSA Parade & Picnic 

7/4 MBSA Participation in 
Mokena 4th of July 
Parade 

 

Another blizzard is 

about to hit Mokena.  

This time it hopefully 

won’t be snow, but kids 

playing baseball and 

softball!  Yes, our spring 

2011 MBSA season is 

rapidly approaching, 

and the MBSA board is 

prepared to bring you 

another season of 

recreational baseball 

and softball.   

With the exception of 
some of our older high 

school age divisions, all 

of our divisions have 

held their drafts and the 

players have been 

placed on teams.  

Expect your child’s 

manager to contact 

you soon, if you haven’t 

been contacted 

MBSA BOARD REPORT 

 already.  The Shetland 

division will start their 

practices in the first 

week of April.  Pinto 
division and older will 

begin their practices in  

mid-March.  Let’s hope 

any future snow melts 

as quickly as the last 

snowstorm did. 

As we get ready for our 

season, MBSA has kept 

a keen watch on trends 

regarding safety of our 

players.  Throughout 
many leagues a strong 

concern regarding bat 

safety has come to the 

forefront.  Injuries 

resulting from the use of 

composite barrel bats 

have become 
commonplace in many 

youth leagues.  As a 

result, MBSA has 

decided to ban the use 

of composite barrel 

bats in our boys 

recreational in-house 

program.  More infor-

mation about what a 

composite barrel bat is 

can be found in this 

issue.   

I would like to take a 

minute to welcome our 

new Communications 

Coordinator, Teri 

Erickson, to the MBSA 

board.  So far, Teri has 

offered many new 

ideas to keep you 

informed on the 
happenings of MBSA.   

Sincerely, 

Chris Hedges 
MBSA Vice President 

 

 UP TO BAT…IN THIS ISSUE: 
 

MBSA Scholarship Deadline p. 2 
Managers Clinic & Equipment Handout p. 2 
Composite Barrel Bat Ban  p. 2 
Field Maintenance Day p. 3 
Team Sponsor Deadline p. 3 
MBSA Zero Tolerance Policy  p. 3 
Blast 10U Mustang Girls Tryouts  p. 4 
Blast Girls Softball Clinic p. 4 
Blaze Alumni News p. 4 
Sports Authority Discount Event  p. 5 

 

 

P.O. Box 572, Mokena, Illinois  60448 
For league information & updates, visit us on the web at www.mbsa.org 

 

 

http://www.mbsa.org/
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YOU CAN SAY THAT AGAIN! 

"If anyone wants to know 

why three kids in one family 

made it to the big leagues 

they just had to know how we 

helped each other and how 

much we practiced back then. 

We did it every minute we 

could." 

Joe DiMaggio 

 

2011 SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE ALMOST HERE! 

 

All MBSA Managers are 

required to attend the 

manager’s clinic and 

equipment handout on 

Saturday, March 12
th
 

from 8:30 am to noon at 

M.I.S.  

The clinic will begin at 
8:30 am in the North 
Gym with represen-
tatives from Future Stars 
Baseball Academy   
demonstrating basics 
drills to teach your kids 
hitting, fielding and 
baseball pitching.   

Manager’s Clinic and Equipment Handout 

 

Following the lead of nearly every large youth baseball and softball 
national organization, MBSA has decided to prohibit the use of 
"composite barrel" bats and all bats labeled "Coach Pitch" in our boys in-
house program.  Wood bats, metal bats and metal bats with composite 
handles - known as hybrid bats - are not subject to this ban.  The girls 

softball divisions are not subjected to this bat ban.  Our concern with the 
use of these bats is that they can propel a baseball much faster than 
traditional bats, which presents a significant risk to player safety.  MBSA 
is asking that everyone comply with this restriction.  Use of these bats 
will not be permitted, and MBSA is currently revising strict penalties for 
such usage violation.  Questions regarding this issue can be directed to 
Sean Hussey at boysmetro@mbsa.org 

 
 

MBSA BANS THE USE OF COMPOSITE BARREL BATS 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our girl's Mustang  
coordinator, Amanda 
Santay, will also be there 
to give softball coaches 
some tips on fastpitch 
softball pitching. 

At 10:30, before the 
equipment handout 
begins, there will be a 
brief announcement 
session where important 
information and updates 
will be given regarding the 
upcoming season. 

 Please make every effort 
to attend this important 
event.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, 
please contact your 
division coordinator. 

 

 

 

The March 31
st
 deadline is right around the corner for submitting applications for the 

2011 MBSA Scholarship Program.  Two scholarships of $500 each will be awarded 

to one male and one female graduating senior seeking continued education at any 

college, university or trade school.  Qualified students must be a high school senior 

currently attending a public or private school within the Lincoln-Way District 210 

boundaries, and must have participated in the MBSA for a minimum of four years as 

a player, umpire or both.  Children of board members are not eligible.  A completed 

application and 200-400 word essay on “How has MBSA touched your life?” must be 

submitted by March 31, 2011. Once established criteria has been met and verified, 

applicants will be selected based on essay content at the MBSA Board Meeting to be 

held on April 5, 2011.   

The application and qualifying criteria can be found on the MBSA website at 

www.mbsa.org.  Submissions can be mailed to MBSA, P.O. Box 572, Mokena, IL  

60448 or emailed to secretary@mbsa.org.   

 

. 

 

Sat, March 12
th

 

Mokena Intermediate 
School – North Gym 

8:30 am 
Manager’s Clinic 

10:30 am 

Announcements & 
Equipment Handout 

 

mailto:boysmetro@mbsa.org
http://www.mbsa.org/
mailto:secretary@mbsa.org
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR FIELD MAINTENANCE DAY 
 

The Mokena Baseball/ 

Softball Association would 

like to express our sincere 

thanks to our current and 

past sponsors for their 

investment in our area 

youth. Sponsor dollars 

keep uniform costs low, 

help improve field-playing 

surfaces, aid in the cost of 

replacing worn equipment, 

and provide helpful indoor 

training for players during 
the off-season.  

TEAM SPONSORSHIPS STILL AVAILABLE  

 
To become an MBSA 

sponsor, please visit 

www.mbsa.org or  

contact Dan Schaaf at 

sponsorship@mbsa.org 

 

Despite positive intentions, many of us parents, if we are honest with ourselves, are not at our 
best at children's sports events. We yell out instructions, coach the coaches, lobby for more 
playing time and unknowingly put a lot of pressure on our kids to perform. Sure, we hate to see 
them fail and we can barely tolerate an unfair call, but kids want to spend time with their 
friends and have fun playing ball. Parents do a great disservice to their kids and everyone else 
at the game when they lose control and get confrontational with coaches and umpires.  A 
raging parent can take the fun out of the game much faster than a bad call or lost game. Please 
remember that our umpires are often teenagers who, despite being well trained and passing a 
very tough qualifying exam, are still human and can make mistakes.  MBSA aggressively 
enforces a “no tolerance” policy with respect to inappropriate behavior towards an umpire.  
Only a manager has the authority to approach an umpire and it shall be done so in a respectful 
manner.  Umpires have the authority to reject from the game anyone who does not adhere to 
our Code of Conduct.  Please read the Code of Conduct and review it with your kids and players, 
and remember to set a good example for our kids at the games.      

 

While local businesses and 

organizations are welcome 

to invest in the MBSA year 

round, in order to get 

business names printed on 

our team uniforms, the 

deadline for new sponsors 

is March 31
st
.   

Your tax-deductible spon-

sor dollars support the 

MBSA’s efforts to promote 

team-building and healthy, 

active kids by providing an 

affordable opportunity for 

more than 1,000 kids to 
play ball every year.   

If you haven’t made the 

commitment yet, please 

consider becoming a 

member of the MBSA 

family today.  Your low-

cost sponsor commitment 

pays you back with team 

uniforms bearing your 

company name and 

various ways to market 
your business.  

 
 

 

FIELD MAINTENANCE 
DAY 

Sat, April 9th 

9 am – Noon 

See your coach for 
location information and 

details on where your 
help can be utilized.  

Contact Keith Weglarz at 
fieldmaintenance@mbsa.org 

for more information 

 

PARENTS REMINDED TO òPLAY NICEó 

 

http://www.mbsa.org/
mailto:sponsorship@mbsa.org
mailto:fieldmaintenance@mbsa.org
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BBLLAASSTT  OOFFFF!!  

 

CONGRATULATIONS BLAZE ALUMNI - YOU DID IT! 

 

GIRLS MUSTANG 10U TRYOUTS  
 

Don’t miss our final set of FREE softball training clinics on March 15th and 16th at 
Mokena Elementary School.   

This is a great opportunity for all Pintos, Mustangs, Broncos, Colts and Palominos 
to get some valuable additional training in hitting, catching, running and pitching 
before our season begins.  These sessions are being run by our Blast coaches and 
will feature renowned pitching instructor guests as well. The clinic is FREE and is 
open to all girls currently signed up for the spring season. Please note the format 
and time change in bold:   

Tues, March 15th  6 pm to 8 pm  Pinto ONLY MES 
Weds, March 16th  6 pm to 8 pm Mustang & above    MES 

EVENT UPDATE: GIRLS SOFTBALL CLINIC  
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The Sports Authority has been a proud sponsor of the Mokena 
Baseball/Softball Association for years.  To show their appreciation for 
our continued business and support, the Frankfort and Orland Park 
stores are offering a special discount event to our players and their 
friends and families.    

On March 19-20, Sports Authority will be offering a special one-time 
20% discount off your entire purchase.  To take advantage of this great 
offer, simply print out the coupon below and use it at either the 
Frankfort or Orland Park stores. See exclusions below.   

MBSA League Appreciation Discount Event at Sports Authority 

 

  

 

 


